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Freedom of Information Request 20 100 
 

Our Reference:   FOI 20 100 / AA / LB / JB 
Name:      
Date:     29 June 2020 
Address:      

 
Dear  
 
Further to your Freedom of Information Request, please find the Trust’s response below: 
 
Please advise the annual volume purchased of Controlled Drug Denature kits / Controlled Drug Destruction 
Kits by product size.  Eg 100ml, 250ml, 500ml, 1L, 2L, 4L etc. 
Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust (“the Trust”) has purchased the following quantity, by 
product size, of Controlled Drug Denature Kits from June 2019 to June 2020: 
75 x 65ml 
130 x 250ml.   
 
The Trust purchased the following quantity, by product size, of Controlled Drug Destruction Kits for 
June 2019 to June 2020: 
75 x 65ml 
95 x 250ml.   
  
How does the Trust purchase these? Eg. Via NHSSC, direct from manufacturer, other? 
The Trust purchases these kits through NHS Supplies.   
 
How does the Trust decide which product range to purchase? 
The Trust look for cost effective products that conform to the standards required.  The products must 
be listed in either the Pharmaceutical Journal or on the NPA website. 
 
Who is responsible for managing the procurement of controlled drug denature kits? 
The procurement of these products is managed within the Pharmacy Team at the Trust.   
 
Kind regards, 
 
Freedom of Information Team 
Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust  
Mary Seacole Building 
Willerby Hill 
Willerby  
HU10 6ED 
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